
City of Vergas 
Policy for Hydrant Flushing Policy 

 

Introduction: The City of Vergas is committed to maintaining our hydrants and keeping our 
businesses informed as water quality and pressure greatly affects their business.  

Policy: 

A. Hydrants will be flushed twice a year (spring and fall) by a date determined by the 
Utilities Superintendent. 

B. Notifications of scheduled hydrant flushing will be given as follows: 
1) CDH-Vergas Fire Department and Vergas businesses will be notified by City 

personnel of the flushing of hydrants 5 days before flushing is scheduled.  
2) Schedule will be posted on Event Center electronic sign. 
3) Post will be made on Facebook. 
4) Post will be placed on the City website. 
5) If time allows hydrant flushing schedule will be posted in the city newsletter. 

Adopted this 11th day of June by the City council of the City of Vergas. 

 
Julie Bruhn, 
Mayor 

ATTEST: 
 
 

Julie Lammer 
City Clerk-Treasurer 

 
 

 

 


